
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Thursday, February 2, 2023 11 :48 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 11:01 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: KATZ Sheryl <skatz@groupeseb.com> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 9:57 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Proposed Energy Increase 

Hi, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/2/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00818-2023 

I just received notice that you may increase energy prices to residents in the state of Florida. I am sending this 
email to voice my opinion and say you should NOT 
approve the increase. 

With inflation skyrocketing, and employers not giving cost of living increases, the average person cannot 
absorb the increase. 
Currently, the government is stepping in and subsidizing folks on social security/Medicare, by paying their 
entire electric bill. We have a financially flawed system. 

We all, by now, should know that electricity should be free. Tesla proved that many, many years ago. All the 
D.U.M.B's run-on free energy. Please rethink your decision. 

Best, 

She0i'1 Kc¢H' 
Florida Resident 
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